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AUGUST 2, 2023
NCIP MIMAROPA

ATTY. REYNALDO F. FETALVERO

Legal Counsel
No. 10 Rd. 5, Proj. 6
Quezon City, Manila

Dear ATTY. FETALVERO,

This is to acknowledge your letter dated March 24, 2023 regarding the request of your
client, Mr. Osrox Fabella, to obtain a clearance from NCIP, as a Free Patent Application
requirement by the DENR, for the titling of a parcel of land located in Poblacion, Banton
Island in the province of Romblon.

The Community Service Center in Odiongan, Romblon has already conducted a
validation regarding the matter. The Regional Office has endorsed the validation report to
the Legal Affairs Office for the legal review and guidance as to the issuance of the
certification.

We will be coordinating with you on the developments of this application.

Further, you may continue to coordinate with this office for any matters regarding this
concern.

For your information and references.

DR. MARIE GRACE T. PASCUA, CESO lll
Regional Director.b
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